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17 June 2017 21:44 
mary.harpley@hounslow.gov.uk 

Subject: FW: FOR ACTION: Teleconfenrce for Directors of Adult Social Care 

Dear All 

For your information, please see the email that was sent to Local Authority Chief Executives . 

Further to the earlier email and for clarification the request was meant to confirm availability of Social Care workers 
at this stage. No one should deploy to RBKC without being explicitly requested to do so. Further clarification on the 
deployment plan will be provided on the teleconference to brief directors of adults and children's services at 10.00 
Sunday. 

If you have any questions please let me know 

Kind Regards 
Stuart 

From: TURNER, STUART 
Sent: 17 June 2017 21:36 
Cc: 'Mary Harpley (marv.harpley@hounslow.qov.uk)' 
Subject: FW: FOR ACTION: Teleconfenrce for Directors of Adult Social Care 

Sent to all Local Authority Chief Executives 

Dear all 

Please see the email below that was sent to all Local Authority Emergency Planning teams with the request that they 

send it to Directors of Adult Social Services . This is so that directors can dial into a teleconference, chaired by Mary 

Harpley to discuss the request to provide social care workers in support of the tragedy at Grenfell Towers. 

If you have any questions please let me know. 

Kind Regards 

Stuart 

From[~~~~I~~-~~~-Q~K~~~J 
Sent: 17 June 2017 18:53 
Subject: FOR ACTION: Teleconfenrce for Directors of Adult Social Care 

FOR ACTION: Sent to all London Local Authority Emergency Planning Teams 

Sent on behalf of Mary Harpley, CEO Hounslow who is leading on coordination of aspects of humanitarian assistance 
in support of RBKC. 

Dear Colleagues, 
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Thank you for your responses to date to the request to provide social workers to support the care packages being 

offered to those directly affected by the Grenfell Tower incident. 

This is a fast moving situation in exceptional and challenging circumstances. I would like to invite directors of adults 
and children's services to join a teleconference at 10.00 on Sunday 181

h June in order to provide a briefing on the 

plans for provision of social care and to answer any questions they may have. 

Please pass on this email to your directors . 

• 
• When prompted please enter the passcode- followed by the # key. 

Thank you once again for your support, and if you have any questions please let me know 

Kind Regards 

Stuart 

Stuart Turner 
LLACC Manager 

London Fire Brigade 
E: stuart.turner2@london-fire.gov.uk 

T: 

Email disclaimer 
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. 
Please read the full email disclaimer notice at london-fire.gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer 

For fire safety advice please go to london-fire.gov.ukNourSafety 
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